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Councillor Resigns from Circular Head 
Council 
 

Councillor Betty Kay has tendered her resignation from Circular Head Council 
effective from Monday 18 October 2021. 

Betty is married to Mervyn and has been in the real estate industry for over 20 years, 
including operating her own business since 2008.   

Having been elected to Council in 2011, Betty has represented the Circular Head 
community as a Councillor for the past 10 years. 

Circular Head Mayor Daryl Quilliam said “Councillor Kay has been a great advocate 
for rate payers in our district during the last 10 years on Council. She will be sadly 
missed.” 

 


